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December 9, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear MHCBE staff and families, 
 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I am honored and excited to present the Medicine Hat Catholic 
Board of Education Annual Education Results Report (AERR) 2023-2024. Our Board encourages you to 
review this report, which will provide you with information to show the hard work that is done each 
year by our students and staff. Our commitment to Catholic education will ensure that our students 
continue to learn in a culture of faith and excellence. 
 

Our division continues to demonstrate exceptional outstanding results while also showing 
improvement in many areas. These results are directly related to strong leadership in our schools 
and the exceptional work of teachers and support staff who, day in and day out, deliver quality 
instruction, permeated with Gospel values, in an environment led by the Holy Spirit. 
 

“Let the message of Christ dwell among you richly as you teach and admonish one another with all 
wisdom through psalms, hymns, and songs from the Spirit, singing to God with gratitude in your hearts.”  

-Colossians 3:16 
 

Across the division we acknowledge the perseverance and dedication of our nine schools. From diploma 
results and provincial achievement test results to safe and caring schools; Medicine Hat Catholic is doing 
a terrific job! It is truly admirable.  
 

We also acknowledge the commitment of parents to their child's Catholic education as well. We applaud 
each and every one of you and the effort you have and continue to put into education and our results 
reflect this.  

 
 

Our Catholic schools are rooted in biblical values, and it is through this lens that we provide Christ 
centered support to the students and families entrusted to us. Catholic education is the teaching arm of 
the church and helps bring that sacramental church alive for our students. We are proud of the hard 
work of our students who remind us daily why we are part of the vocation of Catholic educators. 
 

Thank you ALL for supporting Catholic education! You are all where God needs you to be, you have been 
called by name. Thank you and congratulations. Keep up the great work! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Kathy Glasgo 
Board Chair 
Medicine Hat Catholic Board of Education 

http://www.mhcbe.ab.ca/

